June 2021 Director of Student Services Board Report

Custodial

- Summer cleaning and painting has started. Our custodians are doing a great job of keeping our buildings clean and updated. This year has been more of a challenge do to summer school and the number of students in our buildings. Everyone is working great together and doing a fabulous job.
- LES had a great clean out day and teachers and staff worked really hard with the administration to remove unneeded items.

Maintenance

- Daycare and Field House Roof Replacement started on Wednesday June 16th and hope to be completed by the board meeting.

Property Acquisition

- Closing is scheduled on 771 3rd Ave for June 29th.
- Closing for 768 and 774 3rd Ave will be in July.

School Safety

- Innovative Opening Solutions have been on Campus upgrading and adding locks in both buildings. This was done in response to the School Safety walkthrough.

Transportation

- Bill Haubner completed his 2 day driver training update on June 15th and 16th.
- Lori Frey is going to Frankfort the week of June 21-25 to be trained as a Driver Trainer.

Student Attendance/Participation